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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Sports Relief 
Along with other schools and organisations across the country, we have had lots of fun today – even 
our Delabole children on the residential have taken part in their 
unique surroundings. Thank you to everyone who has donated a 
pound and contributed to the fundraising activities. A special 
mention must go to Mrs Turner and Mrs Lyle, who went the extra 
mile in embracing the Sports Relief spirit. We hope you enjoy this 
selection of photos. 
 
Skipathon 
A huge thank you to all those that took part in the Skipathon, we have raised a massive £630.50 for the 
British Heart Foundation! We are very proud to support this great cause. 
 
Fair Trade Café 
This event has been planned and will be hosted by our Class 3 children linked to their Enquiry this term 
and our value; Responsibility. We hope that all parents from Class 3 will be able to join us for this 
lovely food tasting – with a little bit of serious thinking about how we look after food production on 
our planet as a side dish! 
 
Parent Meetings 
Thank you to all those parents who joined us for learning conversations with their child. These are 
extremely important dates in the school calendar and the information shared with parents is critical in 
enabling them to effectively support their child’s learning and progress. Those parents who were 
unable to attend, will be asked to make alternative appointments so that we can ensure that every 
child has had this important opportunity. Please do take up the appointments and come and talk to us 
with your child about how they are making progress as a learner, but equally importantly, how they 
are doing emotionally and socially. Our focus is always on wellbeing and progress as the two important 
component parts for good achievement 
 
Traffic Issues 
We are currently being extremely vigilant with regards to traffic outside the school and have some 
concerns about the lack of care sometimes for our pedestrian children and families as they arrive at 
and leave the school. We have asked the police to occasionally monitor the situation and we have also 
passed registration numbers to the police if we have witnessed dangerous driving. Please can I remind 
all parents that it is an offence to stop in the box junction markings immediately in front of the school 
gates.  

 
Songfest  
A heartfelt well done to the small but talented group of children who 
represented the school on 16th March at the Parkhouse Centre in Bude. They 
were a very small group compared to the larger choirs, but the quality of their 
singing was really noticed and some talent was spotted. Needless to say, we 
are extremely proud of Henry, Paige, Lottie & Roxi. 
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Amazing Stories from North Cornwall 
An exhibition of stories and artworks from the North Cornwall Story Box will be taking place on 14th & 
15th April from 10am-4pm at the Bodmin Regimental Museum at The Keep, Bodmin.  There will be an 
opportunity to take part in a free workshop and to see our fabulous art work and stories created by 
our Class 4 children. 
 
Sports Round Up 
There is so much going on at the moment with various sporting opportunities ranging from biathlons 
to bowls.  As always, under the very active leadership of Mrs Ubly, our schools are fully taking part in a 
number of activities beyond the school. We are proud of all the children who are representing their 
schools. We know you are very competitive but also great sporting ambassadors on the day. 
 
PTFA Events 
We are holding an Egg decorating competition, each child can decorate either a hard boiled or blown 
egg for our Easter Competition.  All decorated eggs are to be brought into school on Wednesday 28th 
March, please make sure they are named.  The eggs will be on show at our Cake Sale. 
 
Our cake sale will be on Thursday 29th March straight 
after school.  Please could all you bakers out there 
help raise funds by making cakes, buns and biscuits 
etc.  We would be extremely grateful.  Please drop off 
any items in the hall on the morning of 29th.  
 
With best wishes, 

  
Sue Coxp 
Head Teacher 
 
Diary Dates 
 

Thursday 29th March PTFA Cake Sale & Egg Decoration competition 

Thursday 29th  March Last Day of Term 4 

Monday 16th April First Day of Term 5 

Wednesday 25th and Thursday 26th 
April 

Year 4/5 ‘Source to Sea’ Residential 

Wk beginning Monday 14th May SATs week for year 6 – ensure your child is in school 

Wednesday 23rd May Year 6 Residential to Bristol 

Friday 25th May Last day of Term 5 

Monday 4th June First day of Term 6 

Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd July Fly Up days  

Friday 20th July Last day of Term 6 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 


